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Connecticut CARES Act Assistance to Fishery Participants II 

Update: Aid Disbursements Mailed March 10, 2022 
The Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection (DEEP) has completed 
processing CT CARES Act Assistance to Fishery Participants II (CT CAAFP II) applications. 

The Atlantic States Marine Fisheries Commission (ASMFC) issued and mailed 
disbursement checks via U.S. Mail to all qualified applicants on March 10, 2022. Checks 
were mailed to the address specified on the CT CAAFP II application. DEEP expects that 
qualified applicants should receive their aid disbursements during the week of March 
14th. 

DEEP will also mail a separate letter to each applicant detailing determinations made on their 
program eligibility and aid amount, as well as instructions on how to appeal those determinations 
should an applicant wish to do so. 

For questions regarding the Connecticut CAAFP II aid, please send an e-mail to 
deep.marine.fisheries@ct.gov or call 860.434.6043, Monday through Friday between the 
hours of 8:30 am and 4:30 pm. 

The Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection is an Affirmative Action/Equal 
Opportunity Employer that is committed to complying with the requirements of the Americans with 
Disabilities Act. If you are seeking a communication aid or service, have limited proficiency in 
English, wish to file an ADA or Title VI discrimination complaint, or require some other 
accommodation, including equipment to facilitate virtual participation, please contact us at 860-
418-5910 or by email at deep.accommodations@ct.gov. Any person needing an accommodation 
for hearing impairment may call the State of Connecticut relay number - 711. In order to facilitate 
efforts to provide an accommodation, please request all accommodations as soon as possible 
following notice of any agency hearing, meeting, program or event. 
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